
St John’s 

Who’s who 
Rector    The Revd Matthew Stone 020 8954 3876 
     Email: rector@stjohnschurchstanmore.org.uk 
 
Assistant Curate   The Revd Jonny Rapson 07557 808527 
     Email: jonny.rapson@london.anglican.org 
  
Safeguarding Officers  Mark Lynch    07982 906833 
     Louise Gregory   07504 527118 
 
Children’s Champion  Sue Wright    07958 499682 
Vulnerable Adults Champion Sheila Oliver   020 8954 4976 
 
Churchwardens   Mark Lynch    07982 906833 
     Jane Prentice   07976 388958 
 
Deputy Wardens   Susan Jones   07864 846148  
     Graham Nicholson  01923 226969 
 
Treasurer    Jenny Neve    07989 378840 
     Email: jenny.neve@googlemail.com 
 
Data Protection Compliance The Rector/Karen Stirrup as above/below 
 
Parish Office (9am-1pm) Karen Stirrup   020 8954 7064  
Tue, Wed & Fri   Email: parish@stjohnschurchstanmore.org.uk 
     Website: www.stjohnschurchstanmore.org.uk 

Tuesday 2pm Tea & Chat 
Meeting in Church House 

 8pm Home Group (Jane’s) 
Meeting in Church  

Wednesday 10.30am BCP Holy Communion 

 1pm Little Fishers Parents & Toddler Group 
Meeting in Church House 

www.stjohnschurchstanmore.org.uk 

St John’s Church 

Stanmore 
6th February 2022 

Please do check our website for future updates 

ST JOHN THE EVANGELIST - MISSION STATEMENT 
Drawn together by Christ’s love, we seek by his grace to live out his  

commandments to love the Lord our God with all of our being;  
and to love everyone we come across as we love ourselves. 

Welcome 
We are delighted to see you in church today and  

hope you enjoy your time with us. 
 

If you are visiting (or new), please introduce yourself  
to the Clergy or Churchwardens.  

 

Services today 
 
 
8am  HOLY COMMUNION 
Celebrant Jonny Rapson 
 
 
9.30am ALL-AGE SERVICE 
Celebrant Jonny Rapson 
OT  Chloe 
NT  Alex 
Address Jonny Rapson 
Prayers The Children 
 
 

 

 
 
Bible Readings: 
Isaiah 6:1-8 
Luke 5:1-11 
 
Hymns: 
Make Way, Make Way 
Will you come and follow me 

Our online service is available here  

https://stjohnschurchstanmore.org.uk/Groups/339397/Online_Services.aspx


St John’s  
The Fourth Sunday Before Lent (Accession Day) 
 
Collect 
Lord of the hosts of heaven, our salvation and our strength, without you 
we are lost: guard us from all that harms or hurts and raise us when we 
fall; through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 
 
Post Communion Prayer 
Go before us, Lord, in all we do with your most gracious favour, and guide 
us with your continual help, that in all our works begun, continued and 
ended in you, we may glorify your holy name, and finally by your mercy 
receive everlasting life; through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen.  

Please remember to pray for:  
 
Sick - Hazel Almond, Merciditas Alvira, Janet Fitzpatrick, Bala Kompali, 
  Marion Mason and Phyllis O’Leary.  
 
RIP - Ted Carlisle, Chris Lark and Roy Shortman.  

St John’s 
Café St Jean 
Please join us for refreshments in 
Church House after the 9:30am 
Parish Communion. 
 
 
Bell Ringing 
Do you fancy learning a new skill? 
Bell ringing is lovely way of making 
friends and contributing to the 
presence St John’s Church has within 
the local community. The practices 
are on a Thursday evening and are 
usually followed by a trip to the pub!  
Please speak to Shaun or Sue if you 
are interested.  
 
 
 
Reading/Prayers 
We are lucky to have different 
people reading and leading prayers 
in our services. If you  would like to 
become involved in this part of our 
church life, please speak to Matthew 
or Jonny. 
 
The readings are emailed several 
days before they need to be read in 
the service (we don’t hand them to 
you on the day as you walk into 
church!). You also do not need to 
record yourself reading at home for 
use in our online service. 
 
If you would like to lead the prayers, 
we would be happy to provide some 
guidance. 

Tea & Chat 
Tea & Chat is meeting in Church 
House on Tuesday from 2pm. 
 
 
Little Fishers  
Little Fishers is meeting in Church 
House on Wednesday from 1pm. 
 
 
PCC Business  
A copy of the most recent signed 
minutes from the November 2021 
meeting (the January 2022 minutes 
are unsigned) and the 2021 
financials are in the porch.  
 
The PCC remains committed to 
ensuing their work is transparent and 
you are welcome to ask any 
questions 
 
 
New Bishop of Willesden 
Bishop Lusa’s Welcome Service is on 
Sunday 27th February, 4pm at 
Emmanuel Church in Northwood. 
Each church has been allocated three 
tickets. If you wish to go, please let 
Matthew know by 8th February as 
tickets have to be booked. 
   
 
Ash Wednesday is on 2nd March 
and we will have an 8pm service with 
the imposition of ashes.  

Church Flowers 
 

The altar flowers have been given by Lara Oyesanya and family in memory 
of dearly loved departed parents and siblings. 


